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WICPA On Balance: Proposed 
Regulations May Severely Impact Tax 
Planning for Family Businesses
Jacqueline Wilcox, associate in the firm's Corporate practice, authored 
"Proposed Regulations May Severely Impact Tax Planning for Family 
Businesses" for the November/December issue of On Balance, the magazine 
produced by the Wisconsin Institute of CPAs. 
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